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I am writing to encourage increased funding to the LECC and ICAC. It is growing abundantly 

clear by the continuous stream of stories about corruption within the government and the NSW 

Police that these institutions are underfunded. With corruption and abuse of power so rife, it's 

clear that the anti-corruption watchdogs desperately need some real teeth.  

 

I do not expect this to be replied to or even read, but if it is please consider and encourage this 

request within the ranks.  

 

Thanks, 

a concerned citizen 


